















April 7, 1998 



The HTTP Working Group

World Wide Web Consortium



Dear HTTP Working Group:



I am writing to request permission to use the material described below in our forthcoming text tentatively entitled Programming Applications for Netscape Servers to be published in August, 1998 by Addison Wesley Longman.  World rights are needed for all printings of this edition, including updated printings.



The material I am requesting permission to use is: the full text of the HTTP/1.1 draft revision 3 available online at http://www.w3.org/Protocols/HTTP/1.1/draft-ietf-http-v11-spec-rev-03.txt for the CD-ROM to accompany this book.



Permission is also requested to use the same material in all current and future versions and editions of the book in all forms and media and in related supplementary and promotional materials. Full credit will be given to the source. A release form is attached to this letter, along with space for indicating the credit line desired.



If you do not control these rights in their entirety, please let me know to whom else I must write.  Thank you.



Sincerely,







Elizabeth Spainhour

Editorial Assistant

Computer & Engineering 

Publishing Group





































Permission Granted:								

			Authorized Signature			Date



							

			Position



Preferred acknowledgment:																														






